
 

 

 

 

  

 

Over the next two weeks the 
children will be recapping the 
sounds and some children are 
beginning to segment and blend 
3 letter words.  
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 Role Play  
The children have explored many stories over 
the last couple of weeks and have learnt about 
many ocean creatures .  

Next week the adults will be supporting and 
promoting role - play whilst enaging in 
imaginative play . children will have the 
opoortunity to act out parts of their favourite 
stories . 

Learning Outcomes  

Express themselves 

 Explore language freely 

 Explore feelings and find out about 
themselves and others 

 Develop co-operation, care, consideration and 
control 

 Exercise choice and make decisions 

 Use mathematical language and develop 
mathematical concepts 

  

 

   

 

 
 We have song time every Monday: 

Squirrels and Hedgehogs at 

11:15am 

Badgers at 3:00 pm 

          Please come along! 

 

 

 

Writing  

Next week the 

children will carry 

on with mark 

making, using a 

variety of tools and 

malleable 

activities.  

 

 

 

Thank you to all 
those who 
attending the 
Summer Fair it 
was a huge 
success !  

 

 

 

 

Whole school attendance w/e 05/07/19 
94.5% 

 
Hedgehogs: 95.2% 

Badgers: 90.8% 
Squirrels: 87.8% 

This week …. 

Badgers Class are the winners 

 
The Government’s expectation is that 
attendance should exceed 96.5%. We 
will be monitoring attendance weekly. 

 

WORD  

  Maths  
Next week in math the children will 
be making gadgets and exploring 
shape, space and measure.  The 
children will be encouraged to use 
the resources from the junk modelling 
area.      

   
       

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Important dates: 

Monday 15th July  

Nursery 

Performance 

(Main Hall)   

Please come along to 

our Nursey end of year 

performance …… 

Hedgehogs & 

Squirrels  

9.10am 

Badgers  

2.45pm  


